November 14, 2001
Dear David:

I saw the article on Page 26 of the November/December 2001 issue of
Explosives Engineering. When | read about all your qualifications, | didn't
realize | was reading about you. | had no idea that you were so
accomplished at such a young age.

Best regards,

Mark Loizeaux, President
CONTROLLED DEMOLITION, INC.
2737 Merryman's Mill Road
Phoenix, Maryland 21131

Tel: {(410)667-6610

Fax: (410)667-6624




